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June 15, 1979
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United States Nuclear Regulatory Commission * (j
REFERENCE: > - ~

Office of Inspection and Entercement C
~~

RII: RVLRegion II - Su * e 3100 **
50-366/79-14 Z

101 Marietta Street
Atlanta, Georgia 3?303 $,

.ZIENTIO"- Mr. R. C. Lewis .

Gentlemen:

The inspection report transmitted by your letter of May 10, 1979, has
been reviewed by the Georgia ~ er Company. It contains no information
which is believed to be proprietary.

Very truly yours,
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